
 
 
 
                              
 
                                                  

 

                         
 

 
Friday 5th October 2018 

 
Football Club for Year 5 & Year 6  

 
Dear Parents & Carers,  
 
This half term we will be running a football club for children (girls and boys) in Years 5 
and 6. This club will be on a Monday after school until 4:30pm. There is a limit of 20 
spaces which will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis. I will need to know 
whether your child is able to walk home or is going to be picked up from the school 
grounds. The club will start on Monday 8th October. Children need to bring the reply slip 
on Monday, along with their kit, and I will notify you by text whether they have a space 
for that night. 
 
The children will need to wear appropriate footwear (boots or trainers) and PE kit.  
 
If you would like your child to attend the club, please complete the form below and return 
to myself or the main reception. 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Mr. Langley 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 

Year 5 and Year 6 Football Club 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the football club.  
 

Name of Child ___________________ in class _________________  
 

Signed __________________________    Date _________________________  
 
My child will walk home at 16:30 every Monday after football club 
 

 
I will collect my child from reception at 16:30 every Monday after football club 
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